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Turn your clocks back!

Halton Hills Fire Protection and Prevention Services
Fire Safety Specialist David Ford went to new heights
to get his message across about changing your clocks
and the battery in your smoke detector with daylight
savings this weekend, as he ascended the aerial truck
to check the clock at Prosperity One in Acton. Clocks
are to be set back one hour Saturday night/Sunday
morning as Daylight Savings ends.
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Effective Sept. 5, 2005 the Acton YMCA Child Care Centre is pleased to
announce that they have moved location. The Child Care Centre still operates
at 69 Acton Blvd. near the intersection of Hwy 7 and Hwy 25 however they
have relocated from the upper level to the lower level of M Z Bennett School.
The site offers many improvements to program participants including all new
equipment and more spacious rooms, freshly painted using YMCA approved
colours. Larger windows also provide more natural light. The centre 1s now
wheel chair accessible, air conditioned, and situated adjacent to a parking lot.
The centre has a new kitchen that is used for cooking activities and meal
preparation. We feature a natural playspace with trees, sandbox, gardens and
large bike path. The programs are expanded to 48 pre-school and 30 school-
age spaces.

The Action YMCA Child Care Centre offers care for children between the
ages of 2 to 12 years. Hours of operation are Monday to Friday, 7:15 a.m. to
6:15 p.m. The Centre meets with all YMCA standards and is in clear license
with the Ministry of Community, Family and Childrens Services.

The relocation takes place in conjunction with the Board of Education and the

Mayor, Council and staff from the Town of Caledon are pleased to share funding through the Region of Halton. Through this initiative, the relocation
the municipality's inaugural Progress Report. This publication highlights and its joint efforts has strengthened the partnership with school and staff.
the Town’s dedication to delivering valuable services, processes and

The Acton YMCA is pleased to have been one of the sites chosen to partici-
solutions that meet the needs of our community. pate in the Quality 1st Preschool Demonstration Project for fulltime pro-
grams serving children ages 2.5 to 5 years.

The Progress Report will be available on Wednesday, November 2, 2005. The YMCA of Greater Toronto is a leader in child development and has been

To obtain a copy, please visit Town Hall, our recreation facilities, offering quality licensed child care to the
libraries, or www.caledon.ca. community for over 25 years. YMCA Child

Care programs promote a home-like setting
fostering healthy development and focusing
on the well-being of the child.

Our Grand Re-Opening Celebration is on
November 4th from 8 — 10 am.

Staff would be pleased to give a tour or
answer any questions you have, please call
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